
































































 How to access the program 

 Any concerned adult, including parents, teachers or others involved with young people can refer to 

our service directly. Youth can also contact Wahroonga themselves. 

 A General Practitioner (GP) or Pediatrician can also refer a young person to Wahroonga's adolescent 

program under a Mental Health Treatment Plan. 

 Enquiries or referrals can be made by phoning or visiting us at 114 Fitzroy Street (Corner 

Fitzroy & Murray Streets), Rockhampton. 

 

33 
 

COI.028.0008.0033SUBMISSION 13




